
HBCR- ICMR recruitment in MAMC 

 

 

With reference to the recruitment interview scheduled on 18th Jun 2020 

for the HBCR project, it is intimated that the date of interview has been 

further postponed to 24th July 2020. 

The concerned candidates are advised to report for the interview at 10 

am on 24th July 2020 at Ground Floor Demo room (Anatomy) within the 

Dean Office complex along with all relevant original certificates and 

letters of reference. 



 



 



 


